378-3066
May 22, 1978

Robert G. Wells
1901 SW McKay Drive
Pendleton, Oregon 97801

RE: File No. T-2760

Dear Mr. Welds:

Since you have not returned your transfer application
No. 2760, for a change in point of diversion from McKay Creek,
of replied to correspondence regarding it, we must assume you
are no longer interested in the change proposed by it; there-
fore, we have closed the file.

Our check No. 2245, in the amount of $13, is enclosed
to refund unearned fees we have been holding.

Sincerely,

Wayne J. Overcash
Water Rights Engineer
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